

MISS M ROONEY | PRINCIPAL BOURNVILLE SCHOOL

HAY GREEN LANE BOURNVILLE BIRMINGHAM B30 1SH

T: 0121 475 3881

30th April 2025

Dear Parent/Carer,

RE: Bournville School PTFA

Bournville School is committed to working with parents and families and values the contribution they bring to the school community. To move forward, we are excited to invite you to join a new voluntary group; our PTFA (Parent, Teacher, Families Association). Members of the PTFA should be passionate about supporting the school community and the children who attend the school.

The main two functions of the PTFA will be:

- To raise additional funds to enhance children's school experience
- To create events the school community will enjoy attending

Do you have the enthusiasm, energy and ideas for fundraising? Can you spare an hour or two to support our events? We understand that everyone has commitments and busy lives so any time you can give, even just an hour for one event, will be very much appreciated.

If you are interested in joining the PTFA, or can offer a little of your time, please click on the link below and fill in your details and indicate whether you will be able to come to our next meeting on Thursday 8th April at 9.00a.m.

https://forms.office.com/e/V8TfrE6ZZT

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school on 0121 475 3881 or you can e-mail me directly using this e-mail address h.poole@bournville.fmat.co.uk

Looking forward to working with as many of you as possible!

Yours faithfully,

Miss Poole

Assistant Principal